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This is an absolutely ridiculous idea. Spokane has terrible air quality on and off throughout the
entire year. Do not build a smelter in this populated residential area. This location in Newport WA
is so close to Pend Oreille County WA AND Bonner County IDAHO RESIDENTS.

* There are many valleys/unique terrain where this air pollution would become trapped and settle
throughout IDAHO & WA. Has anyone studied this?

* What is going to happen to the residents well water when all of this contamination gets into the
ground?

* WA & IDAHO roads will become a nightmare with all of those trucks constantly hauling
material! How are you going to prevent this from occurring and who is going to pay for it?

* The noise and lights so close to residents would absolutely take away their peaceful, beautiful and
relaxing way of life. How are you going to prevent this form occurring? 

Build the Smelter somewhere far away from homes/residents or don't build it at all. If they must
build, build it in Canada - there is ONLY 1 smelter in their country!

Thank you for your time and for allowing me to voice some of my concerns and frustrations.

Teresa
 


